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12th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers. 
 

  
 
The Governors of Victoria Community School have been made aware that Eid falls on either Sunday 
10th June or Monday 11th June and have agreed one day leave of absence for our Muslim families to 
celebrate Eid.   
 
Please note that this authorised day of absence only applies to our Muslim children. Any absence by 
our non-Muslim children will be unauthorised. 
 
Any child taking more than one day will be unauthorised in line with the Government regulations on 
attendance. They will then not be able to have 100% attendance for the term or year.  
 
The Staff and Governors of Victoria Community School would like to wish all our Muslim children and 
their families ‘Eid Mubarak’. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr Lee Smith 
Headteacher 
 

EID UL ADHA 
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